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From: Worthy President: Terry Arthur 
Greetings Brothers 

Happy New Year to ALL!!! First off, I want to thank 
everyone who helped make our annual drive for 
Circle the City a great success. From your 
generous donations to your time and energy, 3871 
pulled together again for a great cause that helps 
our local community, and we closed it all out with 
our Christmas parties and New Year’s Eve blowout 
party. Congratulations to the door prize and raffle 
winners and a HUGE thanks to everyone that make 
the kid’s Christmas party even more amazing than 
last year. 

Now we focus on 2025. They say that charity 
begins at home. So we’re kicking off January within 
our own home…within our own aerie. January’s 
fundraising efforts will benefit our kitchen project. 
Anyone who has volunteered in the kitchen knows 
the things it needs and that’s just what is going to 
happen. We’ve all eaten a meal, we’ve all 
benefitted from our kitchen, now let’s all help out 
with some improvements. Please watch the 
calendar and boards for updates and events. 

Now is also the time to start thinking about what 
you can do for your aerie this year, and before you 
know it, nominations and elections for Officer 
positions in the 2025-2026 year. If you are 
interested in becoming an officer of this aerie, it’s 
never too early to start asking questions. Please 
see any Aerie Officer if you have any questions 
about any position. 

God Bless 
Terry Arthur 
Worthy President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

From: Madam President: Jinevera Arthur 
Dear Sisters,  
WOW what a Holiday season we had! Thank you all. 
Jackie, thank you for the amazing décor that helped our 
club look festive! Big shout out to all who helped with the 
kids Christmas party, this one will go down in the history 
book of books! Tiffani, you nailed it with each child’s gift! 
We had 23 of the 24 kids who signed up - show up!! 
There were great games and good times had! Thank you 
all who donated items for the stockings and filling them 
over full!! Happy faces were all abound! Thank you, 
thank you! That made my day! The Adult party was had, 
with not as much spirit, but we had an amazing band 
and good food and good times! Thank you to all who 
participated.  
New Years eve was rock in in style! Food, fun, laughter, 
good times, good music and maybe, just maybe that kiss 
at midnight If you shared the night with someone close 
to your heart! Thank you all for an amazing 2024- Now 
we bid farewell and move into 2025!!  
A huge shout out to DV 3871 for supporting Circle the 
City this year! As in years past you never ceased to 
amaze me at your generosity. The giving of much 
needed clothes, as well as supporting our dinners and 
events! Thank you thank you thank you! We will do the 
check presentation to them soon, and we will keep you 
posted so you can be part of that moment as well!  
January will be a charity month near and dear to all of 
us, Kitchen Improvement project. We can all help our 
Aerie out by supporting events in January! January will 
also see the Statewide Membership drive on the 18th! 
Bring your family and friends for some burgers, dogs, 
dinner and dancing. Let’s show them what 3871 is all 
about! Let’s sign up all our friends and family and make 
this Club even better than we already are! As a State 
Trustee, I will be joining our club, as well as a few others 
throughout the day, but I will end at DV- and spend the 
evening making good memories with the brothers and 
sisters I call family.  
With the new year upon us Sisters, it is time to start 
thinking of positions you would like to hold. Please see 
me, or Leah Heller if you want any insight on a position 
you are thinking of. Let’s make our officer pool a great 
one, so we can have a FANSTASTIC transition into new 
chairs and start rocking the 2025-2026 year!!  
Again- my two cents for the term- Let’s keep adding to 
the list!  

 Put a good suggestion in the new suggestion 
box by the Pool Table.  
 

 

JANUARY 2025 
Messages from our 2024-2025 

Deer Valley 3871 Presidents 
 



Madam Presidents Message Continued: 
 Volunteer 1 hour per month (more if you can)  
 Clean up after yourselves while you have a good 

time! (yes, we notice)  
 Learn your purpose- Why are you an Eagle?  
 Love your Home Aerie!  
 Love your Brothers and Sisters and understand 

we ALL have a bad day every now and then! 
How can you make a difference? Could be as 
simple as a smile, or a hello, or a hug!  Maybe 
we need to take someone under our wing and 
mentor them to be a better Eagle-  

 Lend a hand when someone is down and out- 
put a smile on one person’s face a day!! It 
doesn’t take much  

 Strive unselfishly to live for Home, for Country 
and for God 

As always, I love you, be safe, make good choices!  
Madam President,  
Jenni Arthur 480-334-8619 
 
                     Auxiliary Dues are $36.00  

 Our membership application fee will 
remain at $15.00. 

Thank you for your understanding! 
Rosanne Minor 

Madam Secretary 
Email - Auxiliary3871@gmail.com 

516-779-7199 

  
 

WWW.FOE3871.COM 
Our Website is back!  

Find Newsletter, Additional  
Information on Site! 

 
CHARITIES 

               September    Spinal Cord 
                       October         Children’s Music Fund  

              November     Diabetes 
              December     Circle the City 
              January         Kitchen Improvement 
              February        Heart 
              March            Jenny/Melissa 
              April               Children’s Fund  
              May                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aerie 2023-2024 Officers 
 
Worthy President:  Terry Arthur 
Worthy Past President: Michael Wadding 
Vice President:  Al Reynolds 
Chaplain:       Judith Pace 
Secretary:   Jim La Rocca 
Treasurer:   Jeremiah Carter 
Conductor:   Tanner Watson 
Inside Guard:            Bill Barker 
Outside Guard:   
Trustee:   Mike Cramer  

   Philip Ball  
    Bill West 
                      Jesse Smith 

 
Auxiliary 2024-2025 Officers 
 
Madam President:       Jenni Arthur 
Past Madam President: Cindy McGee 
Vice President:       Leah Heller 
Chaplain:                  Vicki Lasee 
Secretary:        Rosanne Minor 
Madam Treasurer:         Holly Newman 
Conductor:                  Laura Wcislo 
Inside Guard:       Karen Johnson 
Outside Guard:              Shirley Cauley  
Trustee:                  Jackie Bliven 
                                      Tiffani Mendenhall 
                                           Lynn Sell  

 
 
 
 

Eagles Rider 2024-2025 Officers 
  
Madam President:      Melissa Wilson  
Vice President:           Shane Turner  
Chaplain:                    Roy Atwell   
Treasurer:                  Jinevra Arthur 
Secretary:                  Joe Di Dimenico 
Sgt-At-Arms:              Michael Cramer 
Road Captain:            Marc Laikind 
                                   Walter Al Ebeker 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Happy New Year! I cannot believe it’s a 
new year already! 

 Rider Open Mic will be on 
Wednesday, January 1st is 
CANCELED 

 The next Rider Meeting will be 
Sunday, January 5th immediately 
following breakfast. Please plan to 
attend. 

 Breakfast is Sunday, January 5th 
starts at 9 am 
We are always looking for volunteers! If 
you would like to help with a breakfast, 
please see any of the officers for 
information. 

 Meat Raffle – Sunday, January 5th – 
starts at 4 pm 

 
As always, if you have any questions, 
comments, concerns, please reach out to our 
officers or use any of the mediums below: 
 Our Website is up and running. 

www.dveagleriders3871.com 
 You can now purchase Rider apparel on 

our website with PayPal! 
 Information about upcoming events can be 

found on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagle
riders 

 Or join our Facebook group at: Deer Valley 
Eagle Riders #3871 Members 

 Email: Deervalleyeagleriders@gmail.com 
 
Live Free, Ride Free!    
Eagle Rider President 
Melissa 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
King of Hearts will be every Thursday night! 
Last ticket is sold at 6:50 p.m. and the drawing 
will be at 7:00 p.m. Food is usually served from  
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Come out and enjoy the 
fun! 
 
CHECKS FOR BANDS – PLEASE LET THE 
SECRETARYS OFFICE NO LATER THEN 
WEDNESDAY OF THAT WEEK!!! 
 
 

Volunteer for December – Phil Ball 
Each month, one member is chosen by the 
Aerie, Auxiliary and Eagle Rider Presidents to 
be our Volunteer of the Month. January’s pick 
is someone newer to our fraternity. This man 
has not only volunteered in ways that help us 
every single day, he does it with a smile on his 
face. Please join me in congratulating a man 
that shows us every day what it means to be 
an Eagle,Phil Ball. Thank you for all you do. 

 
 

From the Board of Trustees  
If your Vehicle is parked in a designated 
parking stall, it will be towed at the 
owners expense IE: Bartenders and 
Volnteer of the Month. If you have any 
suggestion’s please write them down 
with a signature and put it in the 
suggestion box outside the Trutees 
door. 
 
New AERIE Members 
John Doggs              Steven Higgins  
Keith Robinson 
      
 New Auxiliary Members 
 No new members 
 
 
 

 

  



ATTENTION MEMBERS 
BY-LAWS CHANGES 

 

The By-Laws and House rules committee is looking for input from the 
Aerie Membership for suggestions on by-laws and house changes or 
additions. Please submit any proposals in writing and signed by 3 Aerie 
members in good standing, by JANUARY 31, 2025. 
 
Proposals should reference the existing by-law or house rule, if 
applicable. The By-Law and House rules Committee will present the 
proposals to the Aerie Membership for a first reading on FEBRUARY 04, 
2025, the second reading on FEBRUARY 18, 2025, and the third reading, 
with discussion and vote on MARCH 04, 2025. 
 
Submissions may be given to or dropped in the Secretary’s mail slot on 
his door. 
 
Thank You in Advance for Your 
Input and Time in This Matter 
JIM La ROCCA 
Secretary Aerie 3871 

 

  



AERIE 

Andrew Dillman 01/01  Bill Farris 01/14 

Jeremiah Carter 01/01  Patrick Melson 01/15 

Tom Selleys 01/01  Brandan Benally 01/15 

David Jones 01/02  Dana Lord 01/17 

William Hutchison 01/02  Micheal Irving 01/19 

John Allen 01/03  Jerry Davenport 01/19 

Raymond Janz 01/03  Tyler Kimbrough 01/19 

Michael Doody 01/03  Paul Schaal 01/19 

Steven Higgins 01/05  John Lombardo 01/20 

Judith Pace 01/07  Keith Morris 01/20 

Dan Zaitz 01/07  Jack Piontkowski 01/20 

Dennis Bruvold 01/08  George Yauneridge 01/22 

Douglas Dillman 01/09  Gary Gilpin 01/24 

Roger Thyfault 01/11  Alan Chandler 01/24 

Joseph Roberson 01/11   Rick Stewart 01/27 

Robert Baker 01/11  Kyle Smith 01/28 

Rick Cortez 01/13  Richard Derouin 01/29 

John Masterson 01/13  Daniel Weaver 01/31 

Auxiliary 
 

Suzette Hackney 1/3  Janice Vail 1/18 

Lynne Sell 1/4  Justine Bailes 1/20 

Sherilynn Budzik 1/6  Deborah Windeler 1/20 

Violet Carroll 1/6  Pamela Williams 1/22 

Shannon Lian 1/6  Gloria Chartrand 1/25 

Vicki Lasee 1/8  Wendi Farbstein 1/26 

Carey Atkinson 1/10  Shirley Cauley 1/28 

Dana Sutter 1/10  Christianna Skowronski 1/28 

Lisa Pagliano 1/11  Penny Adams 1/29 

V Kathleen St Claire 1/13  Terri Gray 1/29 

Christin Birtciel 1/14  Karen Johnson 1/29 

Denise Novac 1/14  Laura Williams 1/29 

Peggy Chilson 1/17  Danna Mete 1/31 
 

 
January Birthday Celebration Sunday 26th  this is a chance to celebrate birthdays all day. Bring 
your friends and family to help you celebrate. See the electronic board for specials. 



 


